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Gdańsk, 19 May 2022 

GD.RPC.503.25.2022.PŁ 
  By distr ibution l ist   

N O T I C E  T O  S K I P P E R S  N o .  2 5 / 2 0 2 2  

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1 point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2020, 

item 310, 284, 695, 782, 875) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U. 

/Journal Of Laws/ of 2019, item 1568, 1901, 2170 of 2020, item 284), the Regional Water Management Board 

in Gdańsk informs that:  

 

Due to the failure of the bridge on the river Szkarpawa in Drewnica, a restriction is introduced on the opening 

hours of the bridge for small ships for inland and near-coastal navigation in order to minimise the risk  

of damage to the structure. From 20 May 2022 to 30 September 2022, the drawbridge will be opened at  

the following times: 9:00, 12:00, 15:00, 19:00. A major overhaul of the bridge's lifting cylinders  

and restoring the previous opening hours are planned for after the end of the navigation season. 

It is possible to open the bridge on demand for priority vessels and professional navigation during the above 

period.  

Contact number of the bridge operators: 882 065 597. 

 

 

In view of the above, we kindly request that you exercise particular caution and comply with applicable 

regulations. 

Current notices to skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 


